
Dear Yr6 students, 

We are really looking forward to welcoming you to The Warriner school in Yr7.My name is Evan A, I 

am currently in Yr7 and wanted to tell you about my experience during my first year at Warriner. 

You will soon be making one of your first big steps in life. Moving up to secondary school can be 

daunting but all you need is the right mindset. I was worried about new subjects, like I thought  I 

would find French difficult and soooo boring, but now after working hard, I am exceeding 

expectations and better at French than I thought I would be. 

 Before I started at The Warriner I was really worried about the homework. I had heard there would 

be loads and  I didnt think I would get it done on time and that I would get it almost every day, but I 

soon realised it really wasn’t so bad. 

Being organised is one of the key things in your transition as you have a lot more to remember than 

in primary school, like PE kit and school books, but you soon get into a routine and the teachers 

don’t mind at first when you are new to yr7. 

I love sport, so I have tried a lot of different sports clubs. My main highlight is playing for the school 

teams and playing away against other schools, I also get to see some of my primary school friends 

who went to other schools……That said I have made loads of new friends at Warriner! 

 You don’t need to worry about first few weeks at Warriner , you are given a map of the school, but 

its really easy to find your way around and there’s always someone to help you. There will also be 

fun things planned…I won’t spoil all the surprises but one of my favourite memories was going to 

Warwick castle on a history trip.  

Good luck, See you there! 

 

Best wishes, 

Evan 

 

 


